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CAUTION:External email.

Hello Select Committee on Pension Policy,
I am a retired public school nurse.
Adequate COLAs are essential for retirees to maintain good health.
I support a Plan 1 COLA and raising the cap to 3% up to $125 per month.
This is a reasonable policy which I urge you to adopt.

Sincerely,
Alice Flegel
Rochester, WA
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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